
Welcome to Holy Week! This is a
very special week for all Christians
throughout the world. From all of
us here at SHCS we would like to

wish each of you a very Happy and
Blessed Easter. Students should
return their rice bowls to school
tomorrow. Reminder to all that

tomorrow, Thursday, April 14th is a
12:30 dismissal day. We will have
our annual Living Stations of the

Cross presentation in the gym
tomorrow beginning at 10:00.

Parents are welcome to attend.
Tomorrow's 12:30 dismissal will

mark the beginning of our Spring
Break. Classes will resume for

students on Monday, April 25th.
Until the week after next, stay safe

and be blessed.
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UPCOMING DATES



April 14 TOMORROW
Early Dismissal

Spring Break Begins

April 25
Classes Resume

May 6
Golf Tournament

May 20
Field Day

2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  
S c h o o l  Y e a r






Go to: smile.amazon.com and look up
Sacred Heart Catholic School - Danville,

VA and select it as your charity. 0.5%
of your purchase will go to SHCS at no

cost to you!

SHCS's 31st annual golf
tournament will be Friday, May

6! Join us for lunch, contests,
raffles, fun, and more! Visit
our website, Facebook, or
email Delaney Sullivan at

dsullivan@sheartschool.com
for more information! 
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Virtus Sessions
Please be sure to sign up for a VIRTUS
session if you are a new family or you have
not completed the course at SHCS before.

 There will be more volunteer
opportunities as the year progresses
and we don't want you to miss out on
last minute chances to participate with
your student!

You can register for a session by heading
to virtus.org and choosing Diocese of
Richmond when creating your account. 

Session Dates
May 4th- 5:30pm

HAVE QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT US!

Matthew Weatherford
Principal

mweatherford@sheartschool .com



Mary Jane Coble
HR/Scholarship Coordinator
mjcoble@sheartschool .com



Sara Gauldin

Technology Coordinator
sgauldin@sheartschool .com



Delaney Sul l ivan

Development & Enrol lment
Special ist

dsul l ivan@sheartschool .com



Myrna Yupanqui
Administrative Assistant 

myupanqui@sheartschool .com



One left this school year!

We must always remember that
Holy Week gives way to Easter—
the fast turns into a feast. God
wins the day. As we prepare to
celebrate Easter with joy, it is

our responsibility as members of
God’s one human family to share
that joy with everyone, near and

far. 

Students may
return their Rice
Bowls this week

(or after break is
fine).  Their

prayers,
sacrifices, &

almsgiving are
lights for the

world!

Mark your calendars for Friday,
May 20th! Also, if you would like to

be involved with the planning of Field
Day, please attend an

organizational/brainstorming
meeting on Thursday, April 28th at

3:30. We will meet at the picnic
tables out front, or in the gym if the

weather is inclement.

Family Fun Field DayFamily Fun Field Day
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